
Reminders
-This month is the 
Read-a-thon and the 
Grade 7 students are 
expected to read 30 
minutes a day. 
- May 12th is the 
Teddy Bear Picnic and 
students can dress up 
as their favourite
book character.
- Donations for the 
Read-a-thon are due 
on May 12th.

Math
- Percentages
- Tax, tips, and 

discounts
- Fractions and 

decimals

Language 
Arts
- Summarizing
- Expository 

paragraphs
- Pronouns 

Social Studies/Science
- Ancient rules and rulers
- Biology: survival needs, natural 

selection


